
G-CAT Board Meeting 9/16/2013 
 
In attendance: 
 Loren Janulewicz 
 Larry Ransford 
 John Hartnett 
 Irene Young 
 
 
Discussion: 
  

� August minutes read and approved. 
 

� We reviewed the financials and we continue to be profitable.  Net profits last year 
were $19,900 and this year $42,285.  Last September revenue was $68,000 and so 
far this September revenue is $78,000.  So looking very good.  Getting a lot of 
benefit from Golf Now. 

 
� Our outside tournaments are looking good, a little over $60,000.  We gained a 

couple recently because of flooding on other courses.  Hoping we can get them to 
use us next year. 
 

� Our course survived the recent flooding and hail without significant damage.  
Much thanks to Bob and his crew for all their hard work! 
 

� We will get new mats for the driving range for next spring. 
 

� We will start putting covers on some carts for the winter.  Will have 10 covered 
by the middle of October and 20 by the end of October.   
 

� Meeting adjourned. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


